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Paid Sustainability Opportunity for University of Illinois Students!
The Student Sustainability Committee is accepting applications for a Campus Building Weatherization Program Coordinator Intern, to begin at the start of the Spring 2011 semester. The position pays $12/hour and will entail approximately 15-20 hours a week with the Facilities & Services division of the University.  Through the internship, you will gain exposure to campus sustainability efforts, learn about building efficiency, and obtain experience organizing a new environmental project. 
Background

The Student Sustainability Committee and Facilities & Services are working together to begin a weatherization initiative to improve the efficiency of campus buildings in an effort to reduce our university’s environmental impacts. This pilot program will take place in the Spring 2011 semester and will involve assessments of campus buildings, which will be performed and reported by hired teams of trained University of Illinois students. Assessment reports with improvement recommendations will be submitted to Facilities & Services, the University unit in charge of building maintenance, to be implemented on a cost-effectiveness basis. 
Intern Responsibilities:

We are seeking an enthusiastic student interested in weatherization, building energy use, and coordinating student initiatives. The intern’s fundamental goal will be to coordinate with various stakeholders in Facilities & Services and the University to get the program running.  The intern will also be responsible for managing teams of student assessors, managing assessment data, and following through with Facilities & Services concerning recommendations. Other tasks will include determining buildings to assess, coordinating building access, and developing resource manuals. 

While the intern will work with Facilities & Services and the Student Sustainability Committee to obtain needed resources, the student we are seeking must be driven and dedicated to ensure the project’s success. 
The intern will be given a work station at the Facilities & Services building at 1501 S. Oak Street in Champaign, and will also attend weekly meetings on campus with the Student Sustainability Committee. 

How to Apply

Please send a cover letter and resume to jkoys2@illinois.edu by Friday, December 3rd. 
Interviews will take place between December 4 and December 11.
This position is open to Juniors, Seniors, and Graduate Students at the University of Illinois. Students with experience in weatherization, building energy use, and/or coordinating student initiatives are especially encouraged to apply.
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